
HOLBROOK ACADEMY 

 

 
 

Ipswich Road, Holbrook, Ipswich, Suffolk, IP9 2QX.           
Tel:  01473 328317     Email: office@holbrookacademy.org 

Website: www.holbrookacademy.org 
Company Number    07654882 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

8th October 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Year 7 : ‘A Christmas Carol’ 
 
We have an exciting opportunity for Year 7 to attend a performance of ‘A Christmas Carol’ 
on the 4th December 2024 followed by a workshop.  
 
The students will leave the Academy at around 9:30am and be back for the end of the day 
and buses.  The performance of ‘A Christmas Carol’ is being held at Eastern Angles 
Theatre Company in Ipswich. Students are currently studying the Novella, and this is an 
excellent chance for them to see the writing come to life on stage.  
 
Please see below details from Eastern Angles Theatre Company:- 
  
A Christmas Carol fills the auditorium with music and merriment in a unique staging 
that immerses the audiences in this classic festive tale. Escape into a world of joy, 
anarchy and magic for a story of community and kindness triumphing over greed and 
selfishness. 
This new production brings home the real struggle of hard-working families and the 
joy the festive season can bring. Complete with original music, puppetry and a 
Fezziwig party you won’t forget – A Christmas Carol promises to be the most heart- 
warming festive show in all Suffolk.  
 
The total cost for the trip is £13.00. Holbrook Academy will subsidise children eligible for the 
Pupil Premium Grant and the figure shown on the Gateway for your child is the amount that 
is due.  Please complete the consent and make payment of £13.00, or the amount shown 
on Gateway, by Friday 8th November. If your child would like to purchase an ice cream 
during the day, they will need to bring their own money for this. 

 
Students are required to wear full school uniform and bring a packed lunch. If your child is 
entitled to Free School Meals and you would like to order a packed lunch, please contact 
the main office to order this. 
 
Any questions, please email me directly on Cassandra.wordingham@holbrookacademy.org  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

C Wordingham 

 
Ms C Wordingham 
Head of English 

Headteacher:  Claire Elliott  BA(Hons) PGCE 
Deputy Headteacher:  George Anstee-Parry, M.Ed, NPQH 
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